
 

Notes: 

> Well done to those 

pupils who have 

kept up to date with 

their AR  tests. Please 

continue to com-

plete these when 

you have finished 

you current book.  
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Last Week of term... 

Another week has passed and I hope that your children are continu-

ing to enjoy the return to school and a little more routine. We are find-

ing that the children have adapted really well to being back in school 

and are working hard. They have shown great resilience and although 

they were tired by the end of last week, a good week was had by all.  

Reading  

All children have been working very 
hard on their reading skills. Joshua and 
Conor have been spending their weeks 
focussing on the storybook ‘We’re Go-
ing on a Bear Hunt’ and ’The Magic Fin-
ger’.  The children have been immers-
ing themselves in their stories. How 
lovely to see them showing a great de-
sire to read.  

 



D E S E R T M A R T I N  P S  N E W S  
P A G E  2  

Working Hard... 
Suggestions? 

 

> Do you want to 

let everyone 

know what you’re 

doing or have 

news to share of 

your own? Is 

there anything in 

particular you 

would like to see 

in our newsletter 

next week? If so 

please send your 

suggestions to  

Miss Suiter  via: 
jsuiter306@c2kni.net 

 

 

The children of DPS have been spending 
lots of their time in school participating in 
activities that require teambuilding. The 
children decided that they wanted to build 
some masterpieces with Lego and  wow, 
what masterpieces they were! Have a 
look at the process involved in their learn-
ing.  

Outdoor Play! 
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What a fantastic time we all had dur-
ing outdoor play. The children spent 
time using their imaginations to paint 
their own ideas on a cardboard box—
the children had very abstract ideas. 
We also spent time playing twister 
and completing an obstacle course. 
We loved that it stayed dry for this 
fantastic afternoon of learning.  

Fun in the sun... 

Wyatt and Conor made the most 
of the good weather this week-
end by enjoying a picnic at their 
Grandparents . It’s lovely to see 
them spending time outdoors , 
we hope this good weather 
keeps up and there are many 
more picnics to come! 

School will close on Friday 26th March at 3pm for Easter . Thank you 
for your continued support throughout this time. Stay safe and we 
look forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday 13th April.   
                                                      Happy Easter! 


